
 

 

DATES 

 
 

October 
24th – 28th Half term 
31st INSET day- school 
closed. 
 
November  
1st  Children return to 
school 
15th & 16th Parent 
Evenings 
16th Curriculum 
Meeting 2pm.  
19th St Austell Carnival 
23rd Governors 
meeting 5pm 
 

December 
16th Last day of term 
 

January 2017 
3rd   First day of term 
 

February 
13th – 17th Half term 
20th INSET day 
 

March 
31st Last day of term 
 

April 
18th First day of term 
 

May 
1st Bank holiday 
29th – 2nd June half 
term 
 

June  
5th INSET day 
 

July  
25th Last day of term 
 

                              
                     21st  October 2016                                                                                                                                  

 

STAR LEARNERS 
Congratulations to our star learners 
Jessica, Leah, Tyreece, Finlay, Reuben, 
Carne, Jack, Scarlett and Lily. You have 
shown your determination to be resilient 
and successful learners 
 

PUNCTUALITY 
I am concerned that there are a number 
of children who are often late to school. This means they are missing the 
opportunity to take part in the reading sessions each morning which may impact 
on them becoming successful learners. Punctuality is an important life skill and 
as a school we are keen to ensure children are developing this skill.  
After half term we will be monitoring punctuality more closely.  
Children are permitted onto the school site from 8.30am so that they are ready 
to start school promptly at 8.45am when the classrooms are open. After half 
term if your child arrives after the 8.45am bell they will be directed to the office 
where they will be recorded as late.  
Thank you in advance for your support with this matter. 
 

PHOTOGRAPHS 
Please can all school photograph order be returned to the school office by 
Wednesday 2nd November.  
 

NEW MENU 
After half term there will be a new menu. The first week back is Week 2. Your 
child will be bringing home a copy for your information. 
 

FOPS HALLOWEEN DISCO  
The discos last night were very well attended by 189 of our children. The profit 
on the evening was £206.79. Thank you to FOPS for organising this event for 
the children.  
 

REMEMBERANCE POPPIES 
After half term Remembrance Poppies and items will be on sale. If you would 
like your child to buy one please send the donation in a named purse or 
envelope. 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Well done to River Cober, Year 4, on 
achieving 99.3% attendance last 
week. 

 

BABY PHOTO 
I thought you’d like to see a picture 
of Elowen Grace Newnes.  
 
Best wishes for a lovely half term. I 
look forward to welcoming everyone 
back to school on Tuesday 1st 
November. 
                                                                                           Mrs D Tregellas 
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Tiddy - R Fal - Y1 Helford -
Y1

Camel -
Y2

Gannel -
Y3

Ottery -
Y3

Cober -
Y4

Fowey -
Y5

Tamar -
Y6

Attendance 9th October - 14th October


